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SEEING THE RINGS: Attendees at the annual star gazing event at the
Vulcan Tourism and Trek Centre on July 11 had the unique opportunity to
view Saturn. This photo was taken with the 11-inch Celestron telescope
with the Cassini Division visible in the rings. The Royal Astronomical
Society of Canada (Calgary) offers free public stargazing at the Trek
Center every second Friday of the month starting at 7:30 p.m.






